
Kite Academy Trust 

Family Support Worker 

 Come & Ask session 
Do you need help with sleep routines, fussy eaters, transfer to secondary school, challenging 

behaviour or any other situation with your child?  Maybe you just need reassurance that you 

are doing the best for your child.  This is the perfect  opportunity to have an informal chat with 

a Family Support Worker. 

Come & Ask sessions                                                                                                           

Our FSWs will be holding Come & Ask sessions fortnightly during the Autumn term.  One-hour 

appointments are available every other Thursday morning between 9:00am and 1:30pm.    

During the Come & Ask session you will have the opportunity to share what the concern is, 

discuss it and look at ways to address the situation. 

All appointments can be booked via Eventbrite using the link below.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/kite-fsw-come-ask-autumn-term-2021-tickets-170204998733  

Available dates are below 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to attend a Come and Ask session but are unable to do so on a        

Thursday morning, please contact fsw@kite.academy.  

Thursday 16th September 2021 

Thursday 30th September 2021 

Thursday 14th October 2021 

Thursday 11th November 2021 

Thursday 25th November 2021 

Thursday 9th December 2021 

These appointments can be held 

virtually through Microsoft Teams, 

by telephone or face to face.  

(You do not require a Microsoft     

account to access this)  

Face to face appointments will be held in a COVID-19 

safe environment (this will be in line with current         

Government guidance). 

The Kite Family Hub is located next to Mytchett Primary & Nursery Academy, 

Hamesmoor Road, Mytchett, GU16 6JB 


